
Finance Committee Meeting Minutes

October 25, 2023 

The Stark County Board met in the Courthouse for a Finance Committee Meeting at 8 am on Wednesday, October 25th. Chair Bush called the meeting to order. Roll call shows Howes, Loane, McMillen, Nowlan, and Chair Bush present. Board Member Orwig arrived at 8:05 am.
There were no public comments.
The only agenda item is the discussion of the preliminary budget. As presented, there is a budget deficit of $95,100.  The main issues driving the increase are the projected IMRF rates, the cost of insurance, and a substantial increase in the Sheriff’s Office budget. 
There is a projected increase in the levy of 15.63% which would require a truth in taxation hearing. The levy as currently estimated needs to be reduced by $151,500 to avoid the truth in taxation hearing.   

After a lengthy discussion, the board has decided to move forward with the truth in taxation hearing to be held before the next regularly scheduled board meeting. The board is also requesting the Sherrif’s Office to reduce its budget by $75,000. 
At 9:22 am a motion was made by Howes and seconded by Nowlan to adjourn the meeting with all present voting aye, meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
Heather L. Hollis

County Clerk
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